
 

Staffing Update - 24/04/19 - 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Due to illness, Miss. Ann Johnson - Deputy Headteacher and Year 4 Class Teacher will not be in school until further 

notice. I am sure you will all join me in wishing Miss. Johnson our warmest regards for a speedy recovery to full 

health. 

 

 

In Miss. Johnson’s absence, Ms. Cate Browne (pictured left) will provide cover 

as Year 4 Class Teacher. Ms. Browne is already well known to the class and is 

very familiar with the school, our culture, ethos and levels of expectation. 

 

Ms. Browne is a qualified teacher with extensive educational experience and is 

looking forward to working with Year 4 in what is a very exciting term ahead! 

 

Ms. Browne will be supported in class by our experienced Year 4 Team of Mrs. 

Tracy Brooker, Mrs. Sue Howell, Mrs. Sally Long and Mrs. Barbara Thomas. 

 

This term we also welcome back Mr. Jack Dickinson to Year 4 to complete his final teaching placement with us.  
 

If anyone has any questions about the above, please feel free to contact me using the details below. 
 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 
 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr Gary Spracklen - ​Headteacher 

The Prince of Wales School -  ​T: (+44)1305 257120 - E: ​headteacher@princeofwales.dorset.sch.uk 
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